Opening: Mennonite Mission Network is searching for a full-time Church Relations Associate to serve in their Newton office. See bulletin board for details. 
Are you currently a song leader at Zion interested in improving your skills? Have you considered becoming a song leader, but don’t know how to start? Is it a struggle to select hymns when you serve as a worship leader? Renae Schmidt Peters will lead a worship and song leader workshop at Zion on Sun., Aug. 16 following lunch. Topics will include song selection, coordinating with accompanists, varieties of choral singing, and elementary conducting. Contact Pastor Rosie if you have questions.
The Hopi Mission School is undergoing some structural changes, including new governance and staffing arrangements. It is currently recommended that any financial contributions be sent either to Mennonite Church USA or to the Hopi Mission School Foundation, designated for HMS. Box tops for Education and Campbells product labels are still being collected, but until further notice they can be sent to the HMS Foundation at: 500 Main Place, Suite 150, Newton KS 67114 (or to the Western District Conference office in N. Newton).
The annual Mental Health Spiritual Retreat at Camp Mennoscah is Sept. 6-7. All who are affected by mental illness, including family members and friends, are welcome to join us in supporting one another, enjoying camp activities, and relaxing in fellowship with others. Scholarships are available. Register online or call (620) 297-3290.  
Pray This Week for…

• Martine Audéoud and Gary Wittig, who engage in teaching ministries in Ivory Coast through Mennonite Mission Network. Pray that papers from a powerful symposium (presenting guidelines for the church’s witness during political elections) will be available to the public before October when national presidential elections are scheduled to take place.
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July 19, 2015
Sunday School at 9:45 a.m.
Worship at 10:45 a.m.
Gathering Hymn
“Come, now is the time to worship”
SJ #9
Welcome, Introductions, Announcements
Prelude


Call to Worship
SS #150
Hymn
“We are often tossed and driv’n”
SS #72
Scripture Reading
Mark 9:14-29
Sermon
“Certain doubt”
Ray Reimer
Response Hymn
“When the storms of life are raging”
HWB #558
Offering
Western District Conference

Offertory
Sharing Celebrations and Concerns

Prayer

Rosie Epp
Sending Hymn
“Alleluia, the Great Storm is over” 
SJ #71
Benediction and Postlude

College Students, Greeters
Youth, Worship Leaders


Carol Klingenberg, Piano/Organ
Ray Reimer and Rosie Epp, Co-Pastors
(316) 799-1200
Last Week at Zion Mennonite Church

Worship attendance (including 4 visitors):
87
Offering: The Corinthian Plan – Access
$ 568
This Week at Zion Mennonite Church

Food & Thought meets @ S&J Kauder’s
12:30 p.m., Today

Menn. World Conf. 2015 Assembly @ Harrisburg, PA
Tue.-Sun.

Mowing at Church: Daryl Regier
Before next Sun.
Greeters: Youth Group
Next Sun.

Musicians: Kristyn / Kristyn / Edna
Next Sun.
Offering: Mennonite Church USA
Next Sun.
Calendar of Upcoming Zion Events

John Schnelle (WSM chaplain) preaches
10:45 a.m., Aug. 2

Deacons meet
7 p.m., Aug. 4

Zion retreat @ Camp Mennoscah
Aug. 8-9

Worship and song leader workshop @ Zion
1 p.m., Aug. 16

Spiritual Life Board meal / meeting
Noon, Aug. 23

Zion serves at Harvey Co. Homeless Shelter
Sept. 3, 5, 7

WDC Women and Girls Retreat@Camp Mennoscah
Sept. 11-13

Wheat State Manor Vespers; Overflow class leads
5 p.m., Sept. 13

Service Day
Sept. 26

Other Events and Announcements

Pastors Ray and Rosie’s Schedules: They are attending the Mennonite World Conference in Harrisburg, PA and Mennonite Central Committee US board meetings this week; next week they’ll be on vacation. For pastoral care in their absence, please contact one of the Deacons (Wes Brewer, Annette Voth, or Lillian Wedel). 
A final copy of the Mennonite Church USA delegate actions (nominations affirmed; resolutions as adopted, amended, or tabled) is available in a binder on the library shelf by the ramp.

Sunday-Afternoon-at-the-Museum program at 3 p.m. on Sun., July 19 at Kauffman Museum: Aaron Barnhart from the Kansas Humanities Council Speakers Bureau will present “From Resisters to Reformers: How Kansas Mennonites Changed Mental Health Care.” Learn how Civilian Public Service workers during and after World War II helped expose intolerable conditions at mental hospitals around the United States, leading to postwar reforms and a transformation of psychiatric care.
The Western District Conference’s Resource Commission this last week approved the request of Zion’s Outreach Board for a $500 “Loaves and Fishes Grant,” for some of the playground improvements suggested at the summer business meeting.

Menn. Ch. of the Servant and Apostento Alto Menn. Ch. are co-sponsoring a “Know Your Rights” workshop on Sun., July 19, at 5:00 p.m. to inform immigrants and their allies about the rights of immigrants when approached by ICE. The session will be conducted in both English and Spanish, and led by Priscilla Orta-Wenner, staff attorney for Sunflower Community Action.  Menn. Ch. of the Servant is located at 23rd and Woodland (note, not Woodlawn) in Wichita.

Emmaus Menn. Ch. invites all to their Missions Conference July 19-22, 7 p.m. each evening, with Rev. Brian Wechsler, Exec. Dir. of Village Missions as the main speaker, focusing on “The Missionary Heart of Jesus” from Philippians 2. More info on board. 

Mennonite World Conference’s global Assembly is finally here! Join the worship and listen to the speakers each day online and follow along with videos, photos, and stories on <mwc-cmm.org>.
All-ages Family Camp at Camp Mennoscah on July 25-26! Join Katie Best and Alan Stucky for a weekend of amazing camp activities like canoeing, swimming, ultimate frisbee, pop break, campfire and worship. Sign up at <www.campmennoscah.org> or call (620) 297-3290 for a brochure.
Furley Un. Methodist Ch. (11400 E 101st N, Valley Center, KS 67147) invites all to a pie, cake and homemade ice cream social / auction on Sat., Aug. 1 from 5–7:30 p.m.; there will be a free will offering to support their building fund. 

Please sign up on the bulletin board if you plan to be at Zion’s retreat at Camp Mennoscah on Aug. 8-9.

Mark your calendars with the Camp Mennoscah Camp Sing on Sun., Aug. 9 at 6 p.m. at Grace Hill Menn. Ch.  Sing camp songs, enjoy pop and popcorn, and wear your favorite camp tee shirt!
